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Dear staff and parents/carers, 

Following a burst water pipe over the weekend of Saturday 27 and Sunday 28 April 2024 at 
Brisbane Water Secondary College Umina Campus, 2 science labs in the Science Building 
have been impacted.  
 
These rooms were cordoned off on Monday 29 April 2024 and will remain isolated from 
students and staff over the next fortnight until contractors can complete all relevant repairs 
and clean the affected rooms.   
 
As a precaution, immediately following the incident, the power was turned off to the Science 
Building until the electricians, plumbers and cleaners could conduct work in these areas.  
 
Alternative classrooms at the school will be used for science classes until the contractors 
have completed all necessary repairs to reopen the rooms for use.  

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority. 
We will keep the community updated. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  

 

mailto:schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/

